
Dear Parents & Guardians, 

I hope this newsletter finds you well and you are all ready to have a fun 
filled summer holidays. As always thank you for your continued support 
at Inspire Dance and for helping us to continue to grow and welcome 
new faces all year. 

We have been working hard to update our website with our NEW 
TIMETABLE for September 2017 and January 2018. When we return 
in September we will be begin working towards our annual show which 
will include all students. However in order to make the show work we do 
have to combine some classes which is shown on the September 
timetable. In advance we have already planned  the January timetable so 
that parents can plan ahead their academic year alongside other activities 
and family members. While we do our best to ensure everyone is 
accommodated for please do let me know if  you spot an error or cannot 
make a class and we will try our best to resolve this.  

Please follow the link to check your child's lesson -https://www.inspire-
dance.co.uk 

Keep an eye on our Facebook and Instagram page for special offers and 
things to keep busy with over the summer and please send us your 
summer dancing photos! 

http://www.facebook.com/inspiredancedeeping 

http://instagram.com/inspiredanceuk 

Diary Dates ; 
Monday 17th July - Last day 
of  term 

Saturday 2nd September - 
Monday 11th December 2017 
Half  Term 23rd-29th October 

Saturday 18th November -  
Annual Show which includes 
ALL pupils 
Dress Rehearsal to be 
confirmed
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https://www.inspire-dance.co.uk
http://www.facebook.com/inspiredancedeeping
http://instagram.com/inspiredanceuk


Fees 
There will not be an increase in fees during this year. However all 
payments need to be made via internet banking and within two weeks of  
the start of  term. You will be emailed an invoice at the end of  August. 
Also to make things easier it will be the same amount per half  or full 
term as we will now be working on a 36 week term and have split the 
cost accordingly to help parents budget throughout the year. We will also 
be looking at taking card payments in September and will update you on 
this. Fees are already on the website. 

Can You Dance 2018 

Our group of  juniors and seniors performed at Norwich Can You Dance 
event in April and once again represented the school to an outstanding 
level. We will be holding auditions on Friday 15th September at 
5.15-6.15pm for students age 11 and under and 6.15-7.15pm for students 
age 12+. Rehearsals will start in January and it will cost around £100 (to 
be confirmed) to take part with full details being sent to you if  your child 
is accepted.  

We have been nominated for a Deeping Business Award please take a 
minute to vote for us and please share with your friends and family! 

https://goo.gl/forms/5e2spx4a94OUl8Il2

Freya Newman and Emily 
Comber have been very 
busy representing the 
school with two 
professional dance 
companies.  
Freya will be performing 
with the English Youth 
Ballet in Coppelia this 
weekend and Emily is in 
rehearsals for Beatrix 
Potter with the Cambridge 
Youth Ballet and is 
performing in October. 
Both had to audition to be 
part of  these international 
companies and we are 
extremely proud of  both of  
them. Good luck in your 
performances, we cannot 
wait to see you shine on 
stage!

https://goo.gl/forms/5e2spx4a94OUl8Il2

